
Subject: Supporting The Shamrocks as We Host the Founders Cup 

We are excited to represent Calgary, Alberta and the RMLL as we host this year’s Founders 

Cup from August 18-24. The Shamrocks are committed to providing an unforgettable 

experience for players and spectators, and as we prepare to welcome athletes, coaches, families 

and fans to our community, we’re reaching out to our lacrosse family for support. 

SPONSORSHIP 

We are inviting CDLA and RMLL lacrosse associations to help us showcase the game in Alberta 

by become sponsors of this incredible event. This sponsorship will help us cover the many costs 

associated with hosting a tournament of this scale—from venue and officials to equipment and 

player services. In appreciation of your support, we will include an ad with your association’s 

logo in the event program and display your logo prominently at the venue during the tournament. 

VOLUNTEERS  

Alongside sponsorship, the Founders Cup Committee is putting out a call for game-day 

volunteers to our CDLA and RMLL lacrosse partners to help us make the tournament day-to-

day run smoothly. As a thank you, with every two shifts worked, volunteers receive two 

tournament passes to watch the best lacrosse players in the country. To view the volunteer roles 

available and to sign up for positions, please click the link below: 

VOLUNTEER SIGN UP - https://forms.gle/iU7QCKMsw2R9SV868 

If you're interested in supporting us through sponsorship and/or volunteering, or if you have any 

questions about how the association and its members can support the Calgary Shamrocks’ 

Founders Cup tournament, please don’t hesitate to reach out at FoundersCup2025@gmail.com. 

Thank you so much for supporting the Shamrocks and Canada’s Junior B Tier 1 Lacrosse at the 

2025 Founders Cup. 
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